UNITED STATES

NUCLEAR REGULATORY COMMISSION

REGION il
799 ROOSEVELT ROAD
GLEN ELLYN, ILLINOIS 60137

April 22, 1975

K. V. Seytrit, Chief, Technical Assistance Branch,
Office of Inspection and Enforcement, Headquarters

THRU: G. Ficrelli, Chief, Reactor Operations Branch

TOLEDO EDISON COMPANY (DAVIS-BESSE 1)
DOCKET NO. 50-346
ABSENCE OF MISSILE PROTECTION BWS TANK

Attached is a copy of Mr. R. D. Martin's letter requesting a review of
the adequacy of the missile protection of the Borated Water Storage Tank
at Davis-Besse. Please review and coordinate auy required changes with
Licensing.

C;§7<? 7fai4»dg
R. C. Knop

Senior Reactor Inspector
Projects Unit 1

Enclosure:
As Stated

ce: J. G. Davis, IE:HQ, w/encl
R. F. Warnick, IE:HQ, w/encl
J. G. Keppler, IE:HQ, w/encl
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8001 2’05?



